
Eco Warriors Minutes 18.01.23 

Attendees: Tillie, Bonnie, Dixie, Katie, Caine, Logan, Aiden, 

Jemima, Gracie 

Apologies: Theo 

1. Announcements 

• Happy New Year! – New year new goals 

 

2. Discussion  

• We talked through our action plan for this year for each area 

and what we will be looking at this term 

• Jemima offered to make a poster for by the path and where is 

good to cross the road (transport) 

• Bonnie suggested making posters for the bins showing pictures 

of what we can and can’t have in each poster 

• Miss Evans suggested we do an assembly about waste – recycle 

bins, plastic, paper, batteries 

• We looked at our previous eco code and ideas from other 

schools and we started working on a new eco code 

• Playground ambassadors to do an assembly showing the new 

playground games 

 

3. Actions 

• Finish eco code posters so we can choose one final one for the 

school 

• Miss Evans to discuss with Mrs James about assembly times to 

present and about playground ambassadors sharing games at 

assembly 

4. To do for next week:  

• Miss Evans to discuss with Mrs James on dates to present in 

assembly 

• Finish eco code posters to present and decide in next weeks’ 

meeting 


